
From: Gladys tiffany
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: No hog farms in sensitive areas of Arkansas
Date: Sunday, September 22, 2019 11:41:21 PM

I value our beautiful state and pure waterways.  Do not allow medium or large hog
farms near our critically important streams.  Thank you.

Sincerely,
Gladys Tiffany, Fayetteville 72701
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